
From: Julie Lake
To: eComments, PBA
Subject: 2221 N. Heliotrope, Santa Ana, 92706
Date: Sunday, March 27, 2022 8:32:23 PM

Gentlemen,
Just writing to urge you to vote NO on the construction of a Vietnamese-style pagoda requested by the owners of
this property. It is completely at odds with the Art Deco style of the house. This is an historic house, we are an
historic neighborhood, don’t let this eyesore be approved.
As a 35-year resident of this neighborhood, I have watched and helped to maintain this lovely area.  Please do not let
it be diminished in any way.
Thank you for your attention.

Best regards,

Julie Lake
2028 Greenleaf Street
Santa Ana
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